
 

CROSS MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

 

You are Cordially Invited to Attend 

NEW 6th, 7th and 8th Grade 

Parent/Student 

Orientation 
 

 

 

Cross will be hosting an orientation for all NEW incoming 

6th, 7th and 8th grade students and parents. 
 

Date: 

Time: 

Place: 

Wednesday, April 12th 

6:00 p.m. 

Cross MPR 

 

We are pleased your family will soon be a part of our school 

community. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

Please visit the Cross website at  

http://www.amphi.com/schools/cross-middle-school.aspx, 

click on the “Choose Cross” image and see why 

Cross Middle School is The Place to Be! 

http://www.amphi.com/schools/cross-middle-school.aspx

